
From: Kruger, Heleen
To: Sydney Weeds
Subject: RE: via Jill McIntyre [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Date: Thursday, 17 December 2020 4:11:48 PM

Hi Amanda
 
Thanks for making contact.  I tried to call you a few times but no luck.  I was hoping we could set
a date for a catch up in the new year over Teams or Skype.  It seems indeed that we may have a
fair bit of shared interest.
 
Please let me know if you are interested in a chat and when would suit.  I am in the office again
on 4 Jan and should be around most of the time.
 
Kind regards
Heleen
 
 

From: Sydney Weeds <info@sydneyweeds.org.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 2 December 2020 8:54 AM
To: Heleen.Kruger@awe.gov.au
Subject: via Jill McIntyre [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
 
Hello Heleen,
Jill McIntyre gave me your email and suggested that I make contact.  It looks like we
may have many things in common.
Please check out our website and please call me when you get a chance.
 
Regards
Amanda
 

Amanda Kotlash
Executive Officer
Sydney Weeds Network Inc.
Info@sydneyweeds.org.au
Phone: 0466 787 366
www.sydneyweeds.org.au
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it without authorisation from the Department. It is your responsibility to check any
attachments for viruses and defects before opening or forwarding them. If you are not an
intended recipient, please contact the sender of this email at once by return email and then
delete both messages. Unintended recipients must not copy, use, disclose, rely on or
publish this email or attachments. The Department of Agriculture, Water and the
Environment is not liable for any loss or damage resulting from unauthorised use or
dissemination of, or any reliance on, this email or attachments. If you have received this e-
mail as part of a valid mailing list and no longer want to receive a message such as this
one, advise the sender by return e-mail accordingly. This notice should not be deleted or
altered ------


